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To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Brett Paul. My wife and I are end-users of Y otta, affected by the ongoing 
Synapse/Evolve account freeze situation. We cmTently have over $21,000 ofour savings 
frozen - funds that we 've been unable to access since May. This has been an impactful 
financial strnin to a year that was ah-eady difficult due to unemployment. 

Added to this is the devastating news we received two months ago, that my son (my wife's 
stepson) was diagnosed with choroidal melanoma, a rare cancer of the eye. We put ourselves 
under furi her financial strnin to make a necessary trip from Colorado to New York to suppo1i 
him during his treatment and ear·ly recove1y . We are not wealthy or well-connected individuals 
- we are eve1yday consumers who rely on our savings to endure crises like the ones we ar·e 
facing today. 

We were led to believe that the funds deposited with Yotta were fully FDIC-insured. Yotta's 
marketing explicitly promoted FDIC coverage, and at no point did we see any disclosures 
suggesting a gap in protection. We would never have entmsted so much of our savings to this 
institution had we known othe1w ise. The lack of transparency in this situation has left us 
feeling betrayed. Fintech companies must be held accountable for their misleading adve1iising, 
i1Tesponsible practices, and the severe consequences that have followed for ordina1y people 
like us. 

We urge the responsible pa1iies to make all affected end-users whole. We deserve the same 
support and compensation that has been afforded in other financial crises, and government 
agencies should step in to protect us and all the potential future consumers from the 
devastating impact of co1porate negligence. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Brett Paul 
Denver, Colorado 




